rcholocese of Loaisoille

2?2 EAST COLLEGE STREET » PO BOX 1073 » LOUISVILLE. KENTUCKY dDZOF 1073
' (502) 585- 3291 -F’AX (502} 585-2466

OFFICE ol the ARCHBISHOP . . . April 17, 1996

Dear Dan:
Thanks for your recent letter giving an
account of your activities. It 1s an lmpressive record.

Keep on doing good things!

With prayerful best wishes,
Devotedly yours im Christ,

Archbishop of Louisville

Reverend Dan Clark

1924 Newburg Road
Louisville, KY 40205
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